
 
 

 

 

                                                                  Minutes 

                                         Board of Fire Engineers 

                                           Monday, October 9, 2017 

                  

 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:25 pm. We had the budget meeting first. 

 Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Santuccio, Dave Joki, Phil Soletsky and Chief Corey 

were present. Absent was Dave Flannery. 

  September minutes were read and accepted. 

 The 2017 budget is going well. We will perform maintenance on the Cleveland Hill Rd. 

water hole. We will wait until near the end of the year to buy the other seven sets of gear. We 

attended the first round of budget hearings. 

 We received an e-mail from Beltronics today that we need a letter from the Town stating that 

no building permit is needed to put an antenna on both cell tower sites.  Tad will write the 

letter and send to Beltronics. The work on the tower will be finished in 14 weeks.  All the 

new radios are in the trucks.  

 5E3, 5T1 and 5R1 will have all the high-band frequencies from Towns in the Mutual Aid 

Association put in them.  

 The new RIT pack is in. 

 We have one new member, Dave Michaud. 

 Training was discussed. On December 18, we will be trying new Holmatro rescue tools.   

 George Razzaboni should be starting the roof ramp in two weeks. 

 At our next Engineer’s meeting, New England Fire Equipment & Apparatus Corporation will 

be talking to us about a new pumper. 

 Our ISO ratings have been lowered to 8B within five driving miles of the Fire Station. 

Outside the five miles will remain a 10. We will be receiving a map to show the five mile 

radius, as well as a list of the properties. 

 The price of I am Responding is $800.00 a year with a one-time fee of $50.00 and $10.00 

phone fee. We are looking into the cost for one monitor in the station and one in each of the      

three front trucks.   

 Bills were signed.  

 Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm and next meeting will be held November 13, 2017 at 7:00 pm. 

          

             Respectfully submitted, 

 

              Charles E. Corey Sr.  
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